
 
Q&A  
 

Eli. Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and 
licensed under a creative commons attribution noncommercial 
share-alike 4.0 international license. To learn more about Station 
Arcadia and the crew of Metal Steve Productions, and to access our 
transcripts, visit stationarcadia.com. 
 
This Q&A was edited by Leo Zahn, transcribed by Eli Esdi and Sam 
Chauvin, and featured C.V.V.M, Eli Esdi, Jade Virginia, J.R. Steele, 
Rae Cameron, and Tovah Brantner. Thank you for all your support, and 
look forward to more Station Arcadia coming your way in the following 
months. 
 
 
 
 

SEASON 1 
 
 
Template 1: 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. Today’s episode contained take selection 
by [name(s)], additional editing by [name(s)], soundscaping by 
[name(s)] and music by Theo Goodwin. It was written by [writer], with 
scenes by Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as 
Kass, [other actors here], and [more actors]. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays [something] of the week: [insert something here] 
 



 
 
 
Guide: 
 
Yellow highlight = VA hasn’t confirmed name yet 
Orange highlight = check pronunciation on spreadsheet 
Bold = New text to record 
Green = Credits completely done! 
 
 
Warning 
The contents of this episode may be not be suitable for all listeners. 
We advise that you check the content warnings in the description if 
you have any concerns.  
 
 
Sarah Awards 
Station Arcadia is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and directed 
by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. Steele, with 
soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. The episodes 
featured in this compilation were written by Shay Topaz and Quinn O. 
A. Feinburg, with scenes by Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele. They 
featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Ellison Cardenas as Memorie, Laurent 
JL Hall as Nikki, F. A. Calkins as Soma, J. R. Steele as ERIS, Haley 
Willis as the Mailman, Becker Hoang as a Talsorian Advertiser, Marina 
Verlaine as Jo, Andrew Simons as Teddy, Cole B. as Bluebell, Bronwyn 
as Alice Harlow, Rowan Wright as Mrs Harlow, Jonaya Riley as the Gun 
Dealer Tizzy Trusler as Z, CaraLee Rose Howe as Canned Peaches Marks, 
Corey Repass as Charlie, Grace Loerstcher as Emmeline, Josefin 
Berntsson as Lavinia, Noel Miller as Oswald, Felix Kaisar as Daryn, 
and Taylor Maimone as Mama Marks. 
 
 
 
 

Trailer 3 
 

ELI ESDI. Station Arcadia will begin broadcasting on Friday, September 
fourth. Episodes will be released every other week, at 9 am pacific time.  
 



This trailer featured the voices of Jade Virginia, Laurent JL Hall, Andrew 
Simons, CaraLee Rose Howe, Rachel Cameron, Cole B, Ellison Cardenas, 
Caroline Hernandez, and Jonaya Riley. 
 

Episode 1 
 

C.V.V.M. Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and 
licensed under a Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercial-ShareAlike 
4.0 International License. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., 
and directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Shay Topaz with scenes by Tovah 
Brantner and J.R. Steele, and featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Ellison 
Cardenas as Memorie, Laurent JL Hall as Nikki, F. A. Calkins as Soma, 
J. R. Steele as ERIS, Haley Willis as the Mailman, and Becker Hoang as 
a Talsorian Advertiser.  
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. 
Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a transcript of this 
episode as well as information on the cast and crew.  
 
Today’s fun history fact of the week: Sultan Mehmet the Conqueror of 
the Ottoman Empire once formed a battle strategy that involved getting 
around a naval barrier by pulling all of his ships over land - and it 
worked. 

 
 

Episode 2 
 
ELI ESDI. Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and 
licensed under a creative commons attribution noncommercial 
share-alike 4.0 international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi 
and C.V.V.M., and directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana 
Esdi and J. R. Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by 
Theo Goodwin. Today’s episode was written by Quinn O. A. Feinburg, 
with scenes from Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade 
Virginia as Kass, Andrew Simons as Teddy, Cole B. as Bluebell, Bronwyn 
as Alice Harlow, Rowan Wright as Mrs Harlow, and Jonaya Riley as the 
Gun Dealer.  
 



Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. 
Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a transcript of this 
episode as well as information on the cast and crew.  
 
Today’s office supply of the week, is the staple remover. Do you own a 
staple remover? Should you? Discuss.  
 

 
Episode 3 

 
C.V.V.M. Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and 
licensed under a creative commons attribution noncommercial 
share-alike 4.0 international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi 
and C.V.V.M., and directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana 
Esdi and J. R. Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by 
Theo Goodwin. Today’s episode was written by Eliana Esdi, with scenes 
from Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as 
Kass, Marina Verlaine as Jo, Rachel Cameron as Axel, Aakash S as 
Sorren, Caroline Hernandez as Hayyacynth Russel, Sam Chauvin as Caden, 
Sam Lueke as the Moderator, Polina Litvak as the PA, Logan-Alexis H as 
Reporter 1, and Avery R. C. as reporter 2.  
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. 
Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a transcript of this 
episode as well as information on the cast and crew.  
 
Today’s animal of the week is Agalychnis Lemur, or the Lemur Leaf 
Frog. These critically endangered frogs are native to Costa Rica, 
Panama, and Columbia, and they sure do have eyes. Yup. Those sure are 
eyes. If you’ve ever wondered what animal best represents the 
intersection of dread, anxiety, and shock - wonder no more. The Lemur 
Leaf Frog is here for you.  

 
 

 
Episode 4 

 
ELI ESDI. Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and 
licensed under a creative commons attribution noncommercial 
share-alike 4.0 international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi 
and C.V.V.M., and directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana 



Esdi and J. R. Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by 
Theo Goodwin. Today’s episode was written by Quinn O. A. Feinburg, 
with scenes from Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade 
Virginia as Kass, Tizzy Trusler as Z, CaraLee Rose Howe as Canned 
Peaches Marks, Corey Repass as Charlie, Grace Loerstcher as Emmeline, 
Josefin Berntsson as Lavinia, Noel Miller as Oswald, Felix Kaisar as 
Daryn, and Taylor Maimone as Mama Marks. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. 
Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a transcript of this 
episode as well as information on the cast and crew.  
 
The pun for today… is not punny. Thanks, I’ll be here all week. 

 
 

Episode 5 
 

C.V.V.M. Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and 
licensed under a creative commons attribution noncommercial 
share-alike 4.0 international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi 
and C.V.V.M., and directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana 
Esdi and J. R. Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by 
Theo Goodwin. Today’s episode was written by Apollo Cedomir, with 
scenes from Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia 
as Kass, Andrew Simons as Teddy, Bronwyn as Alice, Cole B as Bluebell, 
and Kennedy Bagnol as Pierce. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. 
Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a transcript of this 
episode as well as information on the cast and crew.  
 
Todays tips to help fall asleep are to sleep with your room a little 
bit too cold, listen to relaxing music, and to pray to the elder gods.  
 

Episode 6 
 

ELI ESDI. Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and 
licensed under a creative commons attribution noncommercial 
share-alike 4.0 international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi 
and C.V.V.M., and directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana 
Esdi and J. R. Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by 



Theo Goodwin. Today’s episode was written by Apollo Cedomir and Eliana 
Esdi, with scenes by Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele and featured Jade 
Virginia as Kass, Andrew Simons as Teddy, Bronwyn as Alice, Cole B as 
Bluebell, Kennedy Bagnol as Pierce, and Silver Kim as Corben. The song 
featured in this episode was The Talsorian Worm by the Folk Divine. 
You can purchase the song on their bandcamp, linked in the description 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. 
Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a transcript of this 
episode as well as information on the cast and crew.  
 
Today’s Kass Fact of the week, is that Kass’s favourite breakfast 
cereal is Raisin Bran. Raisin Bran also happens to be their favourite 
food for lunch, dinner, and dessert. Mmm, raisin bran.  

 
 

Episode 7 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Logan-Alexis H, with scenes by Tovah 
Brantner. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Dylan Ramdin as Marvin, 
Rachel Cameron as Axel, Aakash S as Sorren, and Tovah Brantner as 
Asphodel.  
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. 
Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a transcript of this 
episode as well as information on the cast and crew.  
 
It about do can I nothing, Sorry. Backwards be to has everything, 
Unfortunately. Day backwards is week the of day the.  

 
 

Episode 8 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 



directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by C.V.V.M, with scenes by J.R. Steele. It 
featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Cara-Lee Rose Howe as Peaches, Corey 
Repass as Charlie, and Jonaya Riley as Jebediah Mosely.  
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew.  
 
Today’s art piece of the week is a picture of a Rosy Maple Moth that 
my friend Pascale drew. This is an audio medium, so I will describe 
it.  
 
This moth is a friend. The soft pink and yellow tones, bleeding 
slightly out of the lines, invite you to metaphorically lay your head 
on it’s large, uneven wings. It’s two small pink arms curl upwards 
signalling a hug waiting to happen, and on it’s beige face is a smile 
that warms the heart. The pink antennae look soft, and they sit at 
uneven angles as if waving back and forth. This moth loves you.  
 

 
Episode 9 

 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Eliana Esdi, with scenes by J. R. 
Steele and Tovah Brantner. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Ellison 
Cardenas as Memorie, F. A. Calkins as Soma, J. R. Steele as E.R.I.S., 
as Josefin Berntsson as Patron 1, Rowan Wright as Patron 2, Quinn O. 
A. Feinburg as Patron 3, Sterling Rae as Patron 4, Eliana Esdi as 
Patron 5, Cedomir as the Bartender, and Tovah Brantner as Patchforce 
Officer.  
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 



description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew.  
 
The week of the week is the 20th to 26th of December, 2020.   
 
 

Episode 10 
 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Quinn O. A. Feinburg, with scenes by 
Tovah Brantner and J.R Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, 
Rachel Cameron as Axel Moore, Aakash S as Sorren, and Antigone 
Brickman as the Interviewer. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays instrument feature of the week is the oboe. This is what an 
oboe sounds like. [plays something] Thank you.  
 
 

Episode 11 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Emily Bennet, with scenes by Tovah 
Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Olly 
Davis as Lyssel, Andrew Simons as Teddy, and Cole B. as Bluebell. 
 



Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Today’s crew member of the week is Becker. Becker, we appreciate you.  
 
 

Episode 12 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Eliana Esdi, with scenes by J.R. Steele 
and Tovah Brantner. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, CaraLee Rose 
Howe as Peaches, Felix Kaisar as Daryn, Jonaya Riley as Jebediah 
Mosely, Josefin Berntsson as Lavinia, and Grace Loerstcher as 
Emmeline. 
  
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. 
Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a transcript of this 
episode as well as information on the cast and crew. Join us on 
Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the description. 
And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays fun fact that I learned from a disreputable website is sting 
rays can live up to 100 years - but only if they are under the 
protection of a great blue whale.  
 

Episode 13 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Logan-Alexis H., with scenes by Tovah 
Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Rachel 



Cameron as Axel, Aakash S as Sorren, Caroline Hernandez as Hayyacynth, 
and Tovah Brantner as Asphodel. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays interpretive dance of the week is: [vague shuffling, jumping 
and moving sounds.] 
 
 
 

Episode 14 
 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Pascale LaRivière, with scenes by J.R. 
Steele and Tovah Brantner. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Olly 
Davis as Lyssel, Ellison Cardenas as Memorie, F.A. Calkins as Soma, 
Laurent JL Hall as Nikki, and J.R. Steele as E.R.I.S. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays roman king of the week is Servius Tullius. 578–535 BC Born a 
slave, he was raised to kingly status by rumors of his godly parentage 
and some clever manipulation on the part of the previous queen. He was 
a popular king, and improved living conditions for lower class 
citizens and immigrants. It was rather a shame when he was murdered in 
the street by his son-in law, and his daughter drove a chariot over 
his body.   
 
 



Episode 15 
 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Shay Topaz, with scenes by Tovah 
Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Dylan 
Ramdin as Marvin, CaraLee Rose Howe as Peaches, Cory Repass as 
Charlie, Rowan Wright as Goon 1, Sam Lueke as Goon 2, and Noel Miller 
as Goon 3. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays number of the week is fifteen. This episode is also number 15. 
These two things are not related.  
 
 

 
 

Episode 16 
 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin. 
Today’s episode was written by Emily Bennet, with scenes by Tovah 
Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, and Dylan 
Ramdin as Marvin.  
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 



 
Todays conspiracy theory of the week is Gender.  
 
 
 

Episode 17 
 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eliana Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. It is edited by Eliana Esdi and J. R. 
Steele, with soundscaping by Becker Hoang and music by Theo Goodwin.  
 
Today’s episode was written by Eliana Esdi, Tovah Brantner, and J.R. 
Steele. It featured, in order of appearance, Jade Virginia as Kass, 
Olly Davis as Lyssel, Tizzy Trusler as Z, CaraLee Rose Howe as 
Peaches, Cory Repass as Charlie, Andrew Simons as Teddy, Bronwyn as 
Alice, Cole B as Bluebell, Laurent J.L Hall as Pat, Sam Chauvin as 
Doria, Rae Cameron as Axel, Quinn O. A. Feinburg as Bea, J. R. Steele 
as the Shopkeeper, Marina Verlaine as Jo, Dylan Ramdin as Marvin, 
Taylor Maimone as Mama Marks, F. A. Calkins as Soma, Ellison Cardenas 
as Memorie, Eliana Esdi as the Street Vendor, C.V.V.M as Stitch, 
Antigone Brickman as Avi, Coco Chen as Dyne, Ari Delyne as Kyreese, 
Dylan Ramdin as Finn, Aakash S as Sorren, and Juno Miller as 
Snakebite.  
The Fire Song was written by Eliana Esdi, and featured the voices of: 
Jade Virginia, Tizzy Trusler, Olly Davis, Marina Verlaine, Dylan 
Ramdin, Juno Miller, Andrew Simons, Bronwyn, Cole B, Taylor Maimone, 
Coco Chen, Eliana Esdi, Rowan Wright, Ari Delyne and CaraLee Rose Howe 
 
The Fire Song was arranged by Theo Goodwin, and featured french horn 
by Russel and oboe by Eli Esdi.   
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays alternative holiday name, is LandleCights.  
 



 
Episode 18 

 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. Take selection is done by Eli Esdi, 
soundscaping by J. R. Steele, and music by Theo Goodwin. Today’s 
episode was written by Shay Topaz, with scenes by Tovah Brantner and 
J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Rae Cameron as Axel, 
Aakash S as Sorren, and Sam Lueke as the Interviewer. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays element of the week is Bismuth, because it looks like a rainbow 
and I’m queer. So I like it! 
 
 

 
Episode 19 

 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. Today’s episode included take selection by 
Eli Esdi, additional editing by J.R. Steele, soundscaping J.R. Steele, 
and music by Theo Goodwin. It was written by Eli Esdi and Quinn O. A. 
Feinburg, with scenes by Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured 
Jade Virginia as Kass, Ellison Cardenas as Memorie, Ari Delyne as 
Kyreese, Coco Chen as Dyne, Antigone Brickman as Avi,  C.V.V.M as 
Stitch, and J.R. Steele as a SpiriTech employee. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 



 
Today’s beverage of the week is lemon ginger tea. 
 
 
 

Episode 20 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. Today’s episode contained take selection 
by Eli Esdi, soundscaping by J.R. Steele  and music by Theo Goodwin. 
It was written by Logan-Alexis H. and Eli Esdi, with scenes by Tovah 
Brantner and J.R. Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Rae 
Cameron as Axel Moore, Aakash S as Sorren, Sam Chauvin as Caden, Tizzy 
Trusler as Z, Sam Lueke as the News Anchor, Caroline Hernandez as 
Hayyacynth Russel, Andrew Simons as Teddy, and Bronwyn as Alice. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays Canadian joke of the week is: 
Why did the Newfoundlander want Quebec to separate from Canada?  
Well, because it’d be a shorter drive to Toronto, of course! 
 
 
 

Episode 21 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. Today’s episode contained take selection 
by Eli Esdi, soundscaping by J.R. Steele and music by Theo Goodwin. It 
was written by Emily Bennet, with scenes by Tovah Brantner and J.R. 
Steele. It featured Sterling Rae as Jasyn, Jade Virginia as Kass, 
Ellison Cardenas as Memorie, and Laurent JL Hall as Nikki. 
 



Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Today’s board game of the week is 7 Wonders. It’s a medium complexity 
family game for three to seven players, that takes around 30 minutes 
to play and utilizes the drafting mechanic. 

 
 
 

Episode 22 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. Today’s episode contained take selection 
by Eli Esdi, soundscaping by J.R. Steele, and music by Theo Goodwin. 
It was written by Eli Esdi, with scenes by Tovah Brantner and J.R. 
Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Andrew Simons as Teddy, 
Cole B as Bluebell, and Juno Miller as Snakebite. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Today’s axolotl of the week is my pet axolotl. His name is DAVE 
Shredder. He doesn’t know what a podcast is. 

 
 
 

Episode 23 
 

Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. Today’s episode contained take selection 
by Eli Esdi, soundscaping by J.R. Steele, and music by Theo Goodwin. 



It was written by Shay Topaz, with scenes by Tovah Brantner and J.R. 
Steele. It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, CaraLee Rose Howe as 
Peaches, and Cory Repass as Charlie. 
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Todays day of the week is tomorrow. 
 
 

Episode 24 
 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner. Today’s episode contained take selection 
by Eli Esdi, soundscaping by J.R. Steele and music by Theo Goodwin. It 
was written by C.V.V.M, with scenes by Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele. 
It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Rae Cameron as Axel Moore, Aakash S 
as Sorren, Tovah Brantner as Asphodel, and Tizzy Trusler as Z.  
 
Join us on twitter and tumblr, @stationarcadia, for more content. Join 
us on Discord to chat with other fans, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. And finally, don’t forget to subscribe to our patreon! 
 
Today’s song to have a crisis to is Kids by the band PUP.  
 
 

Episode 25 
 
Station Arcadia is a podcast by Metal Steve Productions, and licensed 
under a creative commons attribution noncommercial share-alike 4.0 
international license. It is produced by Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M., and 
directed by Tovah Brantner.  
 



Today’s episode contained take selection by Eli Esdi [AND??], 
soundscaping by J.R. Steele and music by Theo Goodwin. It was written 
by Tovah Brantner and J.R. Steele, with radio story by Pascale 
LaRiviere and GN-5 news segments by Eli Esdi.  
 
It featured Jade Virginia as Kass, Sam Lueke as the News Anchor, Rae 
Cameron as Axel Moore, Aakash S as Sorren, Caroline Hernandez as 
Hayyacynth, Tizzy Trusler as Z, CaraLee Rose Howe as Peaches, and Cory 
Repass as Charlie.  
 
I’d like to personally congratulate the entire cast and crew of 
Station Arcadia for a successful first season. Everyone has put in so 
much work to create this show, and I’m proud of all of you. On behalf 
of the entire team, I’d also like to thank J.R. Steele and Eli Esdi 
for their work on social media, Emily Bennet for transcribing, Eli 
Esdi for editing scripts, Becker Hoang and Quinn O.A. Feinburg for 
work on the website, Sam Chauvin for managing merchandise, Tovah, Eli, 
J.R. Steele and Becker for work on the Patreon, Eli Esdi and C.V.V.M 
for recording credits, and Jade Virginia for saying over 45 000 words 
as Kass across season one.  
 
An additional thank you goes out to crew members who stepped in to do 
miscellaneous tasks when necessary, every actor who has had to 
re-record lines, cast and crew who have contributed to patreon 
content, everyone who gave us podcasting advice as we found our feet, 
anyone who supported us financially in any capacity, and listeners who 
posted about arcpod on social media.  
 
Join us on Twitter and Tumblr to keep up with us and receive updates 
during our between-seasons hiatus. Join us on Discord to chat with 
other fans and participate in events, using the link in the 
description. Check out our website, stationarcadia.com for a 
transcript of this episode as well as information on the cast and 
crew. 
 
Today’s podcast of the week is Station Arcadia. Have a great day 
everyone, and see you in season two. 
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